SHOP
HOYA
Suppm‘ft our frrvst Shop with a Hoga

December 13, 2025

Harrison students will take economically dlsadvantaged kindergarten-
5t graders from our feeder elementary schools on a shopping spree
in preparation for the holiday season.

Students and shoppers will be provided breakfast and lunch along
with their shopping experience. T shirts will be provided for HHS
students and our little shoppers. Shoppers will have a special visit
with the man in red!

Registration information will be coming soon for Harrison students,
but we need your help now!

Support us by donating wrapping paper, markers, tags, tissue paper,
bags. Donations can be dropped off in the Learning Commons.
Financial contributions can be made on My Payments Plus or by
sending in a check to Harrison High School. Please list Shop with a
Hoya on the memo line.
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